Administrators from Neenah Middle School provided an update on the first six weeks at the new
school during the Neenah Joint School District Board of Education meeting on October 17.

The administrators shared the successes and challenges of opening the state’s largest middle
school, discussing the logistics of moving, hiring, placing staff and arranging traffic flow both
inside and outside the building. The administrators especially thanked staff, operations
personnel and parents for their flexibility and assistance in making the transition successful.

A hire was approved for Sarah Bohm as an educational assistant at the middle school.
End-of-school-year retirements were approved for Dave Cepek at Hoover and the middle school
and Dennis Girard in District-wide operations. A resignation was approved for middle school
health assistant Jennifer Ross.

There were no speakers in open forum and the meeting lasted about 50 minutes.



